
 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  
 
 
North Vancouver Recreation and Culture has requested the bearer of this letter obtain a Police 
Information Check in compliance with our Volunteer Risk Management practices. Volunteers 
will be supporting participants in various capacities including working with children and adults.  
 
As this volunteer will be working with vulnerable clients, please conduct a vulnerable sector 
(VS) check. If you have any concerns regarding this request, please contact our Volunteer 
Resources Programmer Meh Najak at (604)983-6345 or by email at meh.najak@nvrc.ca.  
 
 
Yours Truly, 
 

 
 
 
Meh Najak 
Volunteer Resources Programmer 
meh.najak@nvrc.ca  
604.983.6345   


